
 

Attention ALL Adult Day Health Care (ADHC) Providers 

Transition from Monthly Billing Cycle 

Due to requests from providers, the billing cycle for ADHC is changing from the monthly LTC 
billing cycle to weekly billing.  

• The last monthly cycle ADHCs will bill for are dates of service for the month of August 
2015. Prior to going straight to a weekly billing cycle, there will be a transition period 
during September 2015. Please note the following: During this transition time ADHC 
providers may not begin to submit claims weekly until after the August monthly 
checkwrite of Thursday, September 10, 2015.          

• With this transition to weekly billing, ADHC claims will begin being included in the DHH 
pre-payment review process.  As with all other claims paid weekly, ADHC claims will pend 
with edit 241 (claims held for pre-payment review) for an additional week before being 
released for payment.  This means providers that submit claims by 12 noon Thursday, 
September 17, 2015 will not receive reimbursement for those claims until the RA of 
September 29, 2015.  
 

After the checkwrite of September 29, 2015, then ADHCs will be on the “regular” weekly 
checkwrite.  At that time, ADHC providers should expect to see all approved claims pend for one 
additional week with the 241 pend edit. 

Weekly checkwrites are on Tuesdays. Providers must ensure that they submit claims to Molina by 
Thursdays at noon in order for the claims to process and appear on the RA the following Tuesday. 
Because ADHC services are post authorized, ADHC providers should send information files to SRI 
at least two days prior to submitting claims to Molina. 
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